Angela Foster

From: Torz Wise

Sent: 14 May 2018 16:39

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Opposing new railway at Robertsbridge

Dear Sir/Madam

On hearing about the new proposed railway crossings planned across the A21, | feel compelled to write to express
our strong disagreement and opposition to these plans.

We live at the top « . our son goes to both my husband and | work in

and we have ramily living in We use the Az neavily. 1ne traffic on our daily journeys along the A21
are often held up with traffic through commuter volume, slow moving vehicles (lorries, refuse vehicles and farm
machinery), roadworks and accidents as it is. The addition of a rail crossing, which from looking at the plans and
reasons seem to offer no real benefit or value to the community compared to its drawbacks, would create a huge
disruption to daily life as well as additional pollution and hazards.

We strongly oppose these plans and urge you to reconsider this decision.
Our address is
Thank you for your time in reading this.

Kind regards
Victoria Wise
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